Shareholder questions for the Annual General Meeting on 25th May 2021

Q:	Why don’t the Restaurant Group shareholder discount vouchers include the Wagamama brand?

A: 	We are grateful for the continuing support of our shareholders over the past few years. We know that the discount vouchers are important to shareholders and we have maintained them, even in these difficult times when many other companies have cancelled their shareholder perks.
 
The reason why the TRG Plc shareholder vouchers do not currently apply to Wagamama restaurants is that when the Group acquired Wagamama, it was part of their culture and customer proposition not to participate in discount offers. We have respected that policy and maintained it as part of the brand proposition. We still consider that Wagamama provides great value for money and the TRG shareholder vouchers can be used in all our other restaurants, pubs and airport concessions.
 
We are all looking forward to the continued easing of Government restrictions and hope to be able to welcome you and your family back into our restaurants and pubs in the not too distant future.
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